
Down's Syndrome North 
East (DSNE) have Parent 

Champions who are here to 
help and support you.  Parent 
Champions can share with you 

what support is available locally 
and nationally for children with 

Down's Syndrome and from their 
own experiences are able to offer 
advice and guidance on accessing 
appropriate services and support.  

If you would like to be linked in with 
a parent champion for a chat, please 
email support@dsne.org.uk and one 

of the team will be in touch!.


